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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

 
Every year, Lowell will gather his 

family and read the Christmas Story.  

Faithfully sharing God’s word with 

them and so many others on a daily 

basis is what causes him to be such an 

inspiration.  We have been blessed by 

his generous heart and desire to share 

Jesus and His love.  Continue to lift up 

the ministries of Buddy as he sends 

Bibles to Russia, inspirational 

thoughts through Facebook and 

material goods to those in need here 

in America! 

 

David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 

Work is underway as they prepare 
for the 2020 season! 

Their goal is to send ministry 
teams to serve in 45 national 
parks in the US and Canada in 
2020.    This will require recruiting, 
training, fund raising and handling 
the logistics and making 
arrangements for each location 
and team.  Pray for God to provide 
wisdom, guidance and the 
resources for this ministry! 

    Keep David, Dawn, their family 
and ministry in prayer, there in 
Colorado! 

 David Anderson 

David is one of 

Charlene 

Anderson’s son.  He is serving in 

the Navy in Hawaii.  He is involved 

in the chaplaincy as well as active 

in leading a “home” church. 

    Continue to keep his family, his 

studies and ministry in prayer! 

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT 

BESIDES: 
  Helping Others Prepare for 

Eternity (H.O.P.E.) 

  Mexican Mountain Mission 

  Great Lakes Christian College 

  Great Lakes Christian Home 

  His House Campus Ministry 

  Love, INC. 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp 

 

We are constantly hearing of 

needs: 

   Earthquakes in the Philippines, 

Flooding in Uganda, orphans in 

Nigeria, widows in India, 

congregations that need Bibles 

and building, people in Liberia 

needing clean water; it can 

become overwhelming at times.  It 

also reminds us of our need for 

God.  We then see how He is 

working through faithful servants 

feeding the hungry, caring for the 

oppressed, sharing the hope of 

the Gospel, seeing lives 

transformed; and it inspires us to 

keep doing what we can.  Let us 

trust, serve and pray for God to 

work mightily through His people 

to share His grace and love! 

 

    

Teaching 

the Word 

(through 

our 

Website)  

    
Offering Bible Study resources has 

been a focal point of our website.  

A new feature is how God is 

reaching out to the world.   

http://pinerunchurch.org/christian

s-around-the-world.html 

This page is growing as we add 

additional countries where we 

have contacts and let you know 

what God is doing through their 

ministries. 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE 
Look up “Pine Run Church” on these 

media formats and follow our posts.  

Several times a week you can find 

what’s coming up along with 

devotional thoughts! 

Snapchat—47 people are following 

Instagram- 54 people are following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—126 people are following 

   We have recently added the 

“Churches of Christ/Christian 

Churches” Facebook page to places 

where we post our daily “Bible 

Reading” selection and thought.  This 

has led to our contacts with people 

from around the world.  They are 

being blessed by our daily posts and 

checking out the resources on our 

website. 
Clio Area Ministerial 

Association 
    FOOD DISTRIBUTION:   

    COMMON GROUND:  Sherriff’s 

Dept. is a part of this group.  When 

we needed assistance with traffic 

control at the last Food Distribution, 

they were there! 

     SCHOOLS:  Clergy 

involvement in panels is 

increasing! 

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://pinerunchurch.org/christians-around-the-world.html
http://pinerunchurch.org/christians-around-the-world.html

